Office of the Secretary of the UNICEF Executive Board
Template for delegations commenting on the draft country programme documents

2022 annual session
Draft country programme document commenting period:

22 March to 11 April (Kenya, United Republic of Tanzania)

24 March to 13 April (Syrian Arab Republic)

Delegations are kindly invited to use this template to share their comments on the draft country programme document being presented to the Executive Board
during the forthcoming session.

Delegation name: Finland
Draft country programme document: Syrian Arab Republic
In accordance with Executive Board decision 2014/1, draft country programme documents are considered and approved in one session, on a no-objection basis.

All comments received by the Office of the Secretary of the Executive Board before the deadline stated above will be posted on the Executive Board website,
and considered by the requesting country, in close consultation with UNICEF.

Delegation’s comments Response(s)

General comments As a general comment, the CPD could reflect more on how
UNICEF plans and implements its operations “as One UN”.



https://www.unicef.org/executiveboard/media/506/file/2014-16-Compendium_of_decisions_2014-EN-ODS.pdf

Comments on specific
aspects of the draft
country programme
document

para 40: the humanitarian principles are lacking mention of
“independent”




